Cross Creek Board of Directors Meeting 2/10/2015

Secretary’s Report

Communigque:

The first edition was well received. We plan to continue as need arises. While a board
communication system, it could be used for relaying more information of general interest to
the community at large. Example: Jeannie Fusaro is organizing a neighborhood watch program
in conjunction with the Sheriff's department. Information and dates of meetings could be
included in a communique. Likewise, we could welcome new homeowners, etc.

The goal would be to send one out when we have sufficient information to warrant one.

The Welcoming Committee has volunteered to deliver the hard copy to folks who do not
have or do not want e-mail delivery. If this were to be expanded in the future to have more
newsletter type content it would be a lot less expensive to deliver and more timely then a
published piece.

Alerts:

The Alerts about the sprinkler system outage were appreciated by all.

Website:

We have been in contact with our website person and will be making some changes to it
with the posting of the new information this month. The goal will be to make it simpler to get
to stuff that our homeowners want to read. -

Directory:

We are forming a committee to look at the question of a neighborhood directory. We
will be looking at what permissions need to be secured in order to publish name, address and
phone number. It will be published electronically for most, but in hard copy for the non-e-mail
folks.



